
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

25 April 2012 

     

Country Park : Important Update 
 

In the April Chevron we reported that we had arranged for a professional 

survey to be carried out on the Park buildings. The report advised that the 

buildings are generally in a poor condition as little maintenance has been 

undertaken by Suffolk County Council in recent years.  This report has been 

sent to Suffolk County Council together with a letter from the Parish Council 

asking for clarity on building issues and seeking a significant financial 

contribution from them for repair. We are still awaiting their response. 

 

We are now greatly concerned to hear that Suffolk County Council have 

decided to board up both the station master’s house and the visitors’ centre 

because of recent vandalism. This is against our wishes and our advice due to 

the detrimental effect that this will have upon the Park. 

 

We will do our utmost to dissuade SCC from this action and will keep you 

informed of developments. 

 


